
Statement on TCC Mandamus Denial 

 

May 9, 2023 – Statement from Erik Haas, Worldwide Vice President of Litigation, Johnson & Johnson: 

The Third Circuit properly denied a request by a small number of law firms, which represent the minority 

of claimants, attempting to prevent all claimants from having the opportunity to vote on the proposed 

resolution plan. As the Third Circuit stated, the Bankruptcy Court has established an “expedited” process 

to resolve this matter. We look forward to filing our plan shortly and to allowing claimants the 

opportunity to vote. 

 

 


